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What improvements are being made?

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements in the Keele Street and Highway 7 area, including watermain 
replacement and road restoration work. These enhancements support the City’s 
continued commitment to ensuring long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

The planned improvements also include new sidewalk and streetlighting on the west side 
of Keele Street, from Bowes Road to approximately 200 metres north, to interconnect the 
existing sidewalks. 

Construction is expected to start later this month, with anticipated completion by 
summer 2022. Construction will stop during winter months and begin again in spring 2022.

Construction Scope

Construction will include replacement of existing watermains and road restoration, on Keele 
Street, from Jardin Drive (north of Highway 407 junction) to Langstaff Road and along Highway 7 
within the Keele Street intersection, as identified in the areas of the blue dotted lines on the 
enclosed map.

Construction will begin at the southern end of Keele Street to north of Highway 7. In the spring, 
construction will resume from north of Highway 7 to Langstaff Road. 



Infrastructure Delivery Department 

City of Vaughan

T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8917

E: Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

Project Lead/Contract Administrator:
Renata Pugliese, M.Eng. 

IBI Group

T: 289-815-2975

E: renata.pugliese@ibigroup.com

Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:

Overnight Construction

To minimize the overall impacts  
of construction and duration of 
the project, components of the 
watermain installation will be 
staged and completed between 
7 p.m. and 6 a.m. Night work for 
the watermain construction is 
expected to commence on 
Monday, Oct. 4, 2021. All 
construction will be carried out 
in compliance with the City’s 
Noise By-law No. 062-2018.

vaughan.ca

There will be disruptions to water service during construction. To minimize impacts during 
typical business hours, the shutdowns will be scheduled during evening and overnight hours 
where required. Additional notices will be circulated at least 48 hours in advance to all impacted 
residents and businesses.

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
mailto:accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
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